
American Legion Auxiliary Winter Park Memorial Unit 112 
General Meeting Minutes 

 

April 11, 2017 
 

The April general meeting of the American Legion Auxiliary Unit 112 was called to order 
at 7:15pm by Nell Colbert, Secretary-Treasurer.  
 
 

Members in attendance included: 
Nell Colbert 
Debi Shannon 

 

It was determined that there was no quorum for this meeting and the meeting was closed 
with no business conducted.  
 
Nell and Debi used the time available to hold a Nominating Committee preliminary 
meeting. It was suggested that the following members serve as officers for 2017-2018.  
 
President – Marge Berrios 
Vice President – Thelma Smith 
Secretary – Treasurer – Nell Colbert 
Chaplain – Debi Shannon 
Historian – Aunita Padgett 
Sgt-at-Arms – Kimberly Sullivan 
 
 
The Nominating Committee meeting ended at 8:15pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 

 
Nell Colbert 
Secretary-Treasurer 
 
 
 
Minutes approved __________________ 
 
 
Nell Colbert, Secretary ___________________________________ 
 
Marge Berrios, President __________________________________ 


